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ADDMORE FEDERATION 
‘Together we add more’ 

26th September 2023 

Dear Parents,  

We are very excited to announce we have booked to attend the Young Voices Concert 

again, at the 'Resorts World Arena' in Birmingham on Thursday 25th January 2024.  Moreton 

Say children will attend with Adderley Primary School. 

Children will leave school around 11.30am and will travel via coach to the venue and return 

to school after the event finishes at around 8.45pm. It will be a late night, but the children 

will have the most wonderful experience and I do hope all can make it! Children will be 

accompanied by myself and additional members of staff. Parents are more than welcome 

to come along. Please note - there will be a charge to travel by coach with us. 

Attached is an order form for T-shirts, parent tickets and a permission slip.  If you would like 

to order T-shirts or parent tickets, please complete the order forms and return them to 

school.  Payment is to be made via School Spider and not by cash/cheque to the office.   

Please ensure you return the permission slip that is attached to the parent ticket form even 

if you do not intend to purchase tickets. The cost for the pupils was included in our 

registration fee.  

Further details will be sent out nearer the time. 

If you would like your child to take part, please could the completed order/permission forms 

be returned to school no later than Friday 6th October.  

Tickets will be allocated on a first come 

first serve basis.  

Best wishes,  

Mrs S. Henney  


